
 
 
 
 

 
11th June 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Weymouth on Tuesday 10th July as part of their Creative Curriculum 
topic ‘At the seaside’. Whilst there, they will be looking at the growth of Weymouth as a 
holiday destination. They will leave school at 9am, returning back to school by 3.15pm. 
Children will be travelling there and back by coach. On the day, children will need to wear 
old play clothes, a sun hat/sun cream if it is hot and a waterproof jacket if wet. They can 
also bring a bucket and spade and a small towel – named please! 
 
You have the option of ordering an away day packed lunch or providing your own 
disposable packed lunch. The lunch provided by Chartwells will consist of: A wholemeal 
cheese roll or sandwich, apple or orange, cherry tomato crudité pot, cookie and a bottle of water. 
However, you may wish to add some extra items. 
 
All children will also be given an ice cream / ice lolly.  

 
Please note that if you wish for an away day lunch, we need you to return the below 
form by Tuesday 26th June at the latest.  
 
The cost of the trip is £9. This is an equal share of transport costs, plus the ice cream / ice 
lolly costs.  
 
We are looking for a couple of parent helpers to help with the visit. If you are free, please 
speak to Mrs Duerdoth or Mrs Beecheno as soon as possible.  
 
 
Please complete and return the below slip to give permission for your child to go on this 
visit. Risk Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 
 
Thank you  
 

 
I give permission for __________________________ to travel to Weymouth and back by 
coach and to take part in all activities.  
I enclose a contribution of £9.00. 
I will provide my child with an away day lunch 
I would like an away day lunch for my child ordered from Chartwells  
 
 
Signed_______________________________ 
 
 

 
 

 


